
Dear Grand Knight,

This letter is to confirm that the recipient will be joining Catholic Mission Trips, Inc on a 
mission trip to Cameroon, Africa this summer.   Bishop George Nkuo, from the Diocese of 
Kumbo, has invited our missionary team to work alongside the people of Nkar to provide 
medical and humanitarian aid. 

As you know, mission has a deep history in our faith and it is our desire that all of our 
missionaries are sent forth by their communities and are then able to return and bless their 
community by sharing the experience.  

We ask for your leadership and assistance in helping this missionary!   

In Christ,

SK John Flynn
Council  #830
Cameroon Mission Leader 
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